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Thank you Madam President.

Trinidad and Tobago is pleased to participate in the third cycle review of Singapore and congratulates it on its continuing efforts and advancements since its last review, particularly in relation to efforts in caring for and empowering persons with disabilities; protecting, supporting and empowering women and girls; and protecting racial and religious diversity.

Trinidad and Tobago welcomes Singapore’s ratification of the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination (ICERD) in 2017.
Trinidad and Tobago recommends that Singapore continues to give consideration to the ratification of ILO Convention No. 111.

Trinidad and Tobago wishes Singapore a successful review. 

Thank you.

Permanent Mission of Trinidad and Tobago, Geneva
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